
 
 
 
 

Parent Carers Together 

Feedback Form 
 

Name: Louise Middleton 
 
Meeting description: SEND Annual Survey 
 
Where was meeting held: via Teams 
 
Date of meeting: 13th May 
 
Start & finish time: 14:00-15:00 
 
Any future meeting dates, if known:  
 

 

Feedback can be in any format; it should contain important points that came out of the meeting, your 

opinions, any related work that you think overlaps, action points that you might be involved with, any 

areas of concern.  This will be shared with all PCT reps and committee. 

Please email to bethcallis@parentcarerstogether.org.uk within 2 weeks of meeting 

 

FEEDBACK & COMMENTS (please use further pages if necessary) 

Claire O’Brien showed us the draft of the parent/carer version of the survey. 

Victoria Hunt queried why SENDiass logo was on their, similar to PCT logo being on the survey. 

We discussed what the aim of the survey was.  Victoria and PCT requested that an explanation was inserted along 

the lines of the (questions in) survey were coproduced.  We both felt this would ensure that both our organisations 

retained that arms-length operation. 

We went through the questions and clarified  the wording of the questions.  Changed some of the questions, as 

some appeared to be yes/no.  We also suggested some slight changes to formatting. 

Claire has also worked on a children/young person’s version of the survey, but we didn’t have time to go over that 

today, so a further meeting will be organised.   
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